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 All hazmat paperwork MUST display an
emergency response telephone number
belonging to someone knowledgeable on

the material being shipped.  

The Emergency Response number
can belong to:

the person offering the hazmat - who is
also the emergency response
information provider (e.g. the original
shipper) 

A telephone number that
requires a call back (such
as an answering service,
answering machine, or

beeper device) cannot be
used as an emergency

response number.

an agency or organization accepting
responsibility on behalf of the shipper
(e.g. CHEMTREC) 

If using a 3rd party company, include
the specific contract number the
shipper has with the agency 

If you look up the
hazmat's Proper
Shipping Name
(yellow section)

or the UN number
(blue section) in
the ERG book,
you'll find the

three digit 
ERG page
number. 

Once you locate
the ERG page

number, turn to
the orange

section to find
specific info for

emergency
responders (like

isolation
distances and
proper PPE).
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ERG page numbers can be notated on the
shipping paperwork - either immediately
following the hazmat description, or in a

designated location on the BOL.

Contact Emily Hartley:
907-917-6736 or
ehartley@carlile.biz

ERG# 163

ERG# 163

The Emergency Response Guidebook
is color coordinated for easy use! 

*example*

The number must be monitored 24 hours
a day during transportation.


